
Ryde Panthers Football 

Club 

 
PO Box 275, North Ryde  

NSW 2113  

 www.rydepanthers.com 

DIARY DATES! 
Gear Store OPEN  

Friday 1.5.15—5.30pm 

Coaching In Service  

PRACTICAL        

Friday 8.5.15 

6-7pm, ELS Hall (wear 

runners/boots) 

ALL Welcome. 

RDP—CM Meeting 

@The Ranch 

Mon 1.6.15 7.30pm 

RDP U6-18 Team  

Photos @ELS Hall 

Sat 13.6.15 from 8am 

RDP—ANNUAL   

Family Fun Night 

Sat 18.7.15—4.30-9pm. 

ELS Hall  

ALL Players/Family 

Friends welcome 

MINIROOS /JUNIORS 

Presentation Day—

new location 

Epping Boys High 

School Hall 

Sun 13.9.15—from 

10am  

Panther News  

May Edition 

May 2015 MEMBERS Edition 
 

EziClub about to go live! 

 

LOOK OUT FOR YOUR INVITATION ON MONDAY! The Ryde Panthers app. Is 

being launched from this coming Monday 4th May. 

 

We will be sending invitations via email on a team by team basis.  

 

Players are asked to download the app either via iphone AppStore and android 

Google Play. If you don’t have smart phone, you will be able to simply login via 

the web. 
 

The app has the ability for the club to communicate in real time with all players, 

coaches and or managers. Teams will also be able to use it to communicate 

game time/meet up/roster commitments or simply team talk within your team.  
 

Once you are sent the invite, we ask that you update your contact details and 

medical details if required. The app also has a bing language translator and so 

you can choose whichever language you feel comfortable with to view mes-

sages.   
 

Coaching In Service Practical Session— MAY 8th, from 6pm—7pm   

 Friday May 8th on ELS Hall 2.  

 Please join our Director of Coaching, Dan Findlay for a 1 hour coaching prac-

tical session.  

 Wear runners or boots. 

 All coaches/managers and team contacts welcome.  

RDP—Fundraiser June 2015—stay tuned for details! 
Billy G's Gourmet Cookie 

and Biscuit Dough is a 

splendid home baking 

product. Simply SCOOP 

the dough from the tubs, 

BAKE for 14-15 minutes 

and SERVE and ENJOY 

freshly baked, moorish 

cookies and biscuits  

EVERYTIME. And you can 

RE-FREEZE the cookie 

dough to ensure the last 

crumb is baked. 

 

Remember to LIKE us on Facebook and keep in touch with the 

latest news and happenings via 

https://www.facebook.com/RydePanthersFootballClub  

 

Kick On!   

Ryde Panthers Committee 2015 

http://www.rydepanthers.com
http://ezi.club/Mobile


Football NSW—Female Football Week 
Football NSW have revealed the 2015 Fe-

male Football Week is set to commence on 

2nd May with various programs and pro-

motions to support women in football ta-

king centre stage. 

 

From Coaching Courses and School pro-

grams to Referees courses, MiniRoos Pilot 

Programs and football clinics, the week will 

be dedicated to females and their oppor-

tunities within Football and the special roles 

they play. 

 

Female football has come a very long way 

in the last decade especially with regards 

to the increase of player numbers. 

 

The year 2015 has seen a 4.3% increase in player numbers pushing it to 47,779 while 1,374 coaches, 524 refere-

es and 5,400 volunteers also spearhead the continual push for women in the world game. 

 

One big carrot that will surely bring a smile to the many avid Female football participants in NSW is that our 

very own Westfield Matildas side, currently ranked 10th in the FIFA World Rankings, will be utilising Valentine 

Sports Park as a training venue prior to their departure for the 2015 FIFA World Cup in Canada. 

 

With that, a special open training session has been organised for Wednesday 6th of May at Football NSW 

headquarters where player signing and photo opportunities will arise along with a special dinner planned for 

the girls prior to their departure with the FIFA World Cup commencing on the 5th of June. 

 

The annual Ellyse Perry Challenge will also take place on Tuesday 12th of May at Valentine Sports Park. 

 

Aimed at girls aged between 10-14 years, the event leverages football and cricket (the talents Ellyse shares as 

a consummate sports star) to encourage girls to lead healthy and active lifestyles and will cap off what will be 

a fantastic festival of football for the female game. 

 

Female Football Week is a great opportunity to celebrate the opportunities available for female participants 

to experience our great game from all different viewpoints as Football NSW Game Development Manager 

Hayley Todd pointed out. 

 

““Female football opportunities are continuously growing and Football NSW are proud to support and ack-

nowledge all females in our sport. 

 

“It’s fantastic to see that we will be venturing out to public schools across Sydney as well as utilising our ‘Home 

of Football’ facility at Glenwood, promoting our wonderful game. 

 

“With the Westfield Matildas set to take part in the 2015 FIFA Women’s World Cup in Canada in June, there is 

no better time to celebrate and highlight the success of female football in NSW.” 

 

Read more at http://www.footballaustralia.com.au/article/football-nsw-female-football-

week/7qwdpicb6nwk155eg6mn6cxr3#X9pArQ7TSQe4DDzU.99  

 

Wednesday, 29 April 2015   

 

http://www.footballaustralia.com.au/article/football-nsw-female-football-week/7qwdpicb6nwk155eg6mn6cxr3#X9pArQ7TSQe4DDzU.99
http://www.footballaustralia.com.au/article/football-nsw-female-football-week/7qwdpicb6nwk155eg6mn6cxr3#X9pArQ7TSQe4DDzU.99


Dear Clubs and Associations, 

As part of Female Football Week the Matildas will be having a training camp here at VSP from the 6th May ï 9th May 

2015 in preparation for their World Cup campaign coming up in June. 

On Thursday 7th May there will be an OPEN training session and signing session here at Valentineôs 

Sportôs Park from 5:00pm ï 7:00pm. All are welcome. 

Also on Friday 8th May Football NSW will be running a gala day for Maximum 100 participants here at 

Valentines Sports Park with the Matildaôs involved and helping out.   

If you would like to attend the Gala Day then please register Here. 

If you have any questions at all please let me know. 

Thank you, 

Renee Rollason 

Game Development Officer - Schools 

Football NSW LimitedðP  02 8814 4445   - E  reneer@footballnsw.com.au 

Valentine Sports Park Glenwood NSW  2768 footballnsw.com.au 

Matilda's Open Training Session - Female Football week 
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MATCH REPORTS 
 

Dear 11/6 Team, 

Score RPFC 0 - Red Lions 2 

Quick report on Saturday's game against a very disciplined and structured Red Lions Team. Overall, we played well and 

there were some excellent passages of play. At times we stood off a little and allowed their strikers space and time 

through the middle, which cost us a couple of goals. We did move the ball out wide on occasions, which needs to con-

tinue.  

The score line was very respectable thanks to some great goal keeping from Ella and Te Kohu. Our defenders worked 

very hard to contain their attacking plays. We were unlucky not to score on several occasions with some quality move-

ments forward. It was great to see the midfielders pushing forward using the 'through ball' and '1-2' we talked about at 

training.  

Lots of positives to take away and great to know that we can match it with one of the top teams.  

I'm sure Daryl is very pleased with your performance 

overall in the first two games. No doubt some work to be 

done at training in the coming weeks. 

Remember, if you TRAIN WELL you will PLAY WELL.  

Go well with your week.  Regards  Tim  

Do you have a match report you wish to 

post?  

Email secretary@rydepanthers.com  and we 

will include it on our weekly news board  

Motherôs Day at ELS HallðSunday 10th May 
Bring Mum, Gran and Nan!  

We will have something special happen-

ing for all the Mum’s this Mother’s Day 

at ELS Hall. There will be a Mother’s Day Raffle, tickets just $2, 

drawn at 3pm. Treat her to a delicious home baked goodie, 

fresh pot of tea or an espresso and catch a game of football or 

2!   

http://form.jotform.co/form/51126761017852
http://footballnsw.com.au/


A true Panther, Trystan, who plays in the RDP U12/2’s was invited to the 

Gold Coast last year to participate in a 3 day training programme with 

the West Ham United Football (soccer) Club. If he did well at this camp 

and was noticed, he could be invited to attend the West Ham Acad-

emy UK Tour. At first we thought that Trystan had not made it as we had-

n’t heard anything for months, but then he received an email inviting 

Trystan back to the Gold Coast National Academy Camp, and then on 

to the 18 days with the West Ham Club!  

Trystan has been playing soccer since he was six years old for the Ryde 

Panthers FC.  Since the first day of soccer he told his mum that he 

wanted to be a professional soccer player one day. He has worked ex-

tremely hard for the last 5 years to try and make that happen. Playing his 

best in every game and attending extra soccer camps along the way to 

try and build up his skills. Trystan’s dream has always been to be involved 

in International soccer and this invitation to the UK is his chance to do 

that. As Panthers, we want to make it happen. As many of you may 

know that Soccer in Australia and around the world is an expensive sport 

to participate in. He needs $10,000 to make his dream a reality. 

 

To try to raise the funds for this dream, Trystan has set himself a challenge. He is completing 50,000 soccer juggles in 100 

days, 1030 and 9 days to go!  If you would like to support Trystan in reaching his goal please donate to his sporting fund. 

http://www.gofundme.com/TrystansUKtour 
 

We will also be running a ôGuessing for Trystan Competitionõ at the Canteen. $1/guess, drawn on the RDP Family Fun Night. 

Thank you all in advance for your support.  Go the Mighty Panthers :-)  

Trystan's UK Soccer Opportunity  
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GET READY  -  RDP Annual FREE Family Fun Night! 

Calling ALL CLUB Members, family and friends! 

         Saturday 18th July 2015 from 4.30 - 9pm 

    ELS Hall under lights & RCSC Indoor Courts   

There will be a MONSTER raffle, details TBA 
and we are currently seeking donations for 
the raffle ticket draws, drawn throughout 

the night. If you have a service or goods 
that you wish to donate and or source, 

please email Kim:                                         
secretary@rydepanthers.com 

http://www.gofundme.com/TrystansUKtour


RDP Contact: 

secretary@rydepanthers.com 

NEW offering at the Canteen: Half Time / Lollie Selection trays.  To encourage 

parents/players and spectators to share in some half time/full time fruit and snacks, we will be offering the 

following at the canteen.  

 Seasonal Fruit will be cut up ready and Lollies will contain gluten unless you request otherwise. 

 Pre Orders preferably placed by Friday 4PM , otherwise orders can be placed on the day, 

subject to availability.  

 Pick up time from 8.30am – 3.30pm Saturday and 8.30am – 12.30pm Sunday when home games 

are played. 

 Text orders to  Jenn# 0412 172 450 (Team name/Size of platter / Allergy requirements /     

Anticipated pick up time),  or order at the canteen on the day  

 MADE TO ORDERðPlease allow 30mins. 
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